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Headteacher’s Message 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week is Year 6 SATs week so good luck to all our hard working 
pupils. They have worked so hard all year and I hope they do as 
well on their tests as their effort deserves. Parents please try to 
make sure that the children get a good night’s sleep every night 
next week and have a good breakfast if they aren’t coming to the 
SATs Breakfast Club here at school. Try to encourage them to 
revise too as any last minute sessions will only help. 
 
Once SATs is out of the way Year 6 will be going on their residential 
visit to Kingswood, the children remaining behind will be having a 
nice few days with Mrs Barfoot and Mrs Humphries. 
 
Our Friends of Netherbrook School (FONS) have asked me to see 
if there are any parents or family members who may be able to 
commit a few hours each month to support the FONS. The group 
meets once a month to plan and organise events such as the 
school discos and other fund raising events in school. The 
commitments are relatively light and the work that they do all 
raises funds to support the pupils in school. Next week I will write 
a letter regarding what events are being planned and asking what 
parents feel the FONS money should be spent on from the last 12 
months of fund raising. Please try to consider joining the group to 
offer some support for your children. More details will follow next 
week. Please contact Andrea Bowen in the school office on 01384 
818415 if you are interested in joining the group and making a 
difference for all of Netherbrook’s pupils. 

5th May 2017 

Netherbrook Newsletter 

Diary Dates  
 
08.05.2017 - Year 6 SATs Week 
 
13.05.2017 - Dance Dep0 Show 
          (1pm & 4pm, tickets            
               available from the school office) 
 
17th - 19th May - Year 6 Residential  
 
18.05.2017 - Year 5 Anglo Saxon Day   
 
23.05.2017 - EYFS Sports Day  
                        (Info to follow) 
 
24.05.2017 - Sports Day 
          9am & 11.15am 
 
26.05.2017 - Mufti Day  
                        £1 wear your own clothes 
 
29th May - 4th June - Half Term 
 
05.06.2017 - INSET Day  
                        (School closed to pupils) 
 
07.06.2017 - Year 2 - Cosford Trip 
                        (Info to follow) 
 
08.06.2017 – GENERAL ELECTION 

          School closed for voting 
 
09.06.2017 - Summer Fayre  
                        3.30pm - 6.30pm 
 
28.06.2017 - Year 1 - Cannock Chase Toy                       
                        Museum 
 
12.07.2017 - KS2 Production 
 
13.07.2017 - KS2 Production 
 
21.07.2017 - Mufti Day -  
                        £1 wear your own clothes 
 
24.07.2017 - Year 6 Leavers Assembly          
                        for parents 
 
25.07.2017 - Break up for Summer        
                        Holidays 3.15pm  
 
 

Students of the week w/c 01.05.2017 
 
Year 1 - Aron H, Warren D 
Year 2 - Chelsey W, Jayden P 
Year 3 - Baileigh W, Oliver H 
Year 4 - Liam H, Liam P 
Year 5 - Dylan G, Callie B 
Year 6 - Lewis C, Gemma G, Jessica C 



     

  

 

 
Netherbrook Primary School 

PRESENTS  

 
  Summer Fayre 

  Friday 9th June 2017 

  3.30pm—6.30pm 

Summer Fayre, Friday 9th June, 3.30pm - 6.30pm 
 

Any parents wanting a stall / car boot at the 
Summer Fayre for just £10.00 

Please contact the School office on 01384 818415 


